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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes  February 3, 2015 
Submitted by Sharon Walker 
 

In the absence of President Dee Hart, 
Debbie Mangas opened the meeting 
at 6:35 PM. 32 members were 
present. 

Glenda Sharp began the meeting with 
a discussion about labels on your 
quilts. WHY it is important? WHY 
was it made? WHO made it? YEAR 
it was made? Name of the quilt 
pattern? etc.  There are several 
programs out there to help you design 
a label. One program that was 
discussed was Kaleidoscope. (google 
it) Many other suggestions were 
made. It was a very informative talk 
and discussion. 

The regular meeting then began with 
a motion by Nancy McKinley and 
seconded by Gerry Altomare to 
accept the minutes from the 
November meeting. The motion 
passed. There were no minutes from 
the December meeting because of 
Christmas party. There no minutes 
from the January meeting because it 
was cancelled. 

A motion was made and seconded to 
accept the November treasurer’s 
report pending audit. Motion passed. 
A motion was made by Lillian 
Morenz and seconded by Georgia 
Famer to accept the December 
treasure’s report pending audit. 
Motion passed. 

Meeting adjourned for Show-N-Tell. 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
2015 Spring Tea 

 
Spring Tea Motion 

Heidi Knopp presented an idea for the 
2015 spring tea at the Dec 2 
Christmas dinner. Ilona Mihai made a 
motion to have the spring tea at 
Picadilly Parlor in Canfield. 
Seconded by Barbie Zwick. The 
motion carried. The workshop will be 
the same day as the tea at a nearby 
facility. The tea will be later in the 
afternoon. 

Spring Tea Details 

The tea will be held April 11, 2015 at 
the Picadilly Parlor, 114 S. Broad St, 
Canfield from 4-7 PM. The cost will 
be $16.00. The menu will feature a 
variety of tea sandwiches, quiche, 
fresh fruit and dessert. Cindy O will 
present a trunk show following our 
tea. A workshop featuring Cindy O 
will be held at Canfield Presbyterian 
Church the same day. Time TBA. 
Cindy will demonstrate ribbon 
embroidery. The cost for kits is 
$16.00 to $34.00. Please make your 
reservations and payment to Heidi 
Knopp by the end of March. More 
details will be sent via email to all 
members and announced at the March 
meeting. 

Charity Quilts 

A motion was made by Sharon 
Walker and seconded by Pat Wiliams 
to give Diana Nordquest a $25.00 gift 
card to JoAnn Fabrics to thank her for 
quilting and binding about 14 charity 
quilts. Motion passed. 

 

 

 
 

Challenge 

Our challenge quilts will be displayed 
at the 2015 Quilt Show. The 
challenge this year is embellishment, 
such as embroidery, beading, 
crayons, painting, thread play and 
whatever else you can think of to 
enhance your quilt. A few demos and 
classes will be presented to the guild 
in the coming months to help 
members add to their skills. 

Quilt Show 

Pat Williams asked anyone that was 
going to the Cleveland Expo Center 
for the Quilt Show to volunteer to 
work. 4hours of work is a free pass in 
for that day. Also the Guild has booth 
for the raffle quilt. She is asking that 
members man the booth. 

Next Quilt Show meeting is February 
16, 2015 at the Presbyterian Church. 

Pat also talked about a quilt painting 
class being offered Feb 21, 2015 at 
the church. We are also taking back 
the food concession. Donations of 
bottled water, ice tea, paper 
products,buns etc. will be greatly 
appreciated. 

START YOUR ENGINES!! 

Your creative engines that is. NOW is 
the time to start designing and 
making your quilts for the Little Quilt 
Auction for the 2015 United Guild’s 
Quilt Show. Reminder your quilt 
should be no larger than 28” on one 
side. She who enters the most little 
quilts will get free meander quilting 
for one wall hanging by Dee’s 
Quilted Treasures (40” square or less) 
and recognition at the show! 
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Annual Church Donation 

A request was made by Lois Dunn for 
$400.00 for the Presbyterian Church 
for usage. They did not need the 
$500.00 that had been budgeted. 

MEMBERSHIP 

New Info: Sandy Stitt's new 
temporary address is:  
4425 US Highway 441, South Lot 60, 
Okeechobee, Fl  34974 
perkieg@gmail.com 

New email: for Gerry Altomare 
geri34808@yahoo.com 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

AQS Book Orders 

Colleen  VanLeeuwen will be taking 
the book orders from now on.  

Note: It was announced in error that 
the 2015 AQS Engagement Calendar 
will have Linda Henderson's quilt in 
it. Her quilt will be in the 2016 AQS 
Engagement Calendar. 

PROGRAMS 
March 

Lynn Stiles and Rita Killpatrick  will  
demonstrate a drawing technique they 
are calling ZenDoodles.  Should be 
fun. 

April 

Judy Phillips from the shop 
"SewDejaVu" will be speaking about 
Modern Quilts. 

Day Group 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday around10 A.M- 3 PM. 
Contact Debbie Mangas at 234-567-
4434 if interested. 

Appliqué Group 

The Applique Group meets on the 
third Wednesday of each month at 

7:00 P.M. at Beth Gallo’s house in 
Lisbon. Contact Beth at 330-424-
7024 or bgallo_700@yahoo.com. 

Newsletter Info Deadline 

Please send newsletter information to 
Margie Hoffmaster 7 DAYS after the 
monthly meeting at 
margiehoff@yahoo.com. 

  

MARCH BIRTHDAYS 

Bobbi Brady                              6 
Beth Gallo                                 2 
Glenda Sharp                           16 
Lynn Stiles                               19 
Sandy Stitt                                23 
Pam Sullivan                            25   
Barb Unger                               23 
Barbie Zwick                            15          
 

EVENTS CALENDAR 
 
March 3, 2015 
UFO 10 AM 
If you have no UFO, you can help 
with the rag quilts for Gene's Girls. 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
ZenDoodles with Lynn & Rita 
 
April 7, 2015 
UFO 10 AM 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
Judy Phillips-SewDeJaVu 
Modern Quilts 
 
April 11, 2011 
Workshop with Cindy O 
Spring Tea- Picadilly Parlor 
Doors open 4 pm 
 
 
 
 

 
 

UQG Treasurer's Report 
 
December 2014 
Beginning Balance.          $7,180.95 
   Income:  Cash:                     100.00 
 
   Expenses: 
      Spring tea.                          150.00 
      Xmas party.                     1,344.95 
 
Ending Balance:                  $5,786.00 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Mary Durkin, Treasurer 

 
There was no January trs report 
because we didn't have a meeting 
due to bad weather. 
 
February 2015 
Beginning Balance:            $5,786.00 
    Expenses:                              
595.00    
Ending Balance:                  $5,191.00 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Mary Durkin 
Treasurer for United Quilt Guild 

 
UQG Quilt Show Trs. Rpt. 

Start bal.   9-1-14                2200.00 
raffle quilt fabric                    -88.27 
publicity                                 -50.00 
publicity  flyers                      -51.96 
SCC deposit                          -725.00 
quilt back                                -33.08 
raffle tickets                          -102.72 
pics for quilt                            -16.09 
publicity                                  -75.00 
vendor letters                          -72.27 
Sold raffle tickets                 +53.00 
publicity                                  -45.00 
sold raffle tickets                   +65.00 
vendor booths                     +400.00 
publicity                                -341.57 
publicity                                  -50.00 
publicity                                  -55.00 
vendor booths                     +380.00     
Ending Balance 2-18-15        1392.04 
 


